
How did we go?Mardi to Warnervale 
Pipeline (M2WP)- Phase 1
Engagement Summary

Central Coast Council is preparing to deliver one of the 
region’s most significant infrastructure projects – a nine 
kilometre water pipeline from Mardi to Warnervale. As part of 
the development of this project we’ve been speaking with the 
community to ensure that the community is informed about 
the projects benefits and potential impacts.
During the first phase of engagement, the community were 
provided with information on the project and were also invited 
to speak directly with the M2WP project team.

The community were excited about the project progressing and 
the potential that it provides for the ongoing development of 
Warnervale Town Centre as well as providing water security for the 
Central Coast. 

Council is committed to keeping the community in the loop on 
the project and will be providing updates to those registered as 
the project progresses further. 

Engagement Results

What next

Find out more and stay up to date at 
yourvoiceourcoast.com
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